
To all staff in the HSE and all those who support them
On behalf of AstraZeneca Ireland, can we take this opportunity 

to express our sincere gratitude to you and your colleagues for your courage 
and professionalism that is being demonstrated during this time. 

Your work is greatly appreciated by all of us 
here in AstraZeneca and our families and friends.

THANK YOU 
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